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Animal Abuse law 
Zylka, Scott 
Sent:Monday, March 23, 2015 8:59AM 
To: Burke, Hen. Patrick 
Cc: Greenan,John 

Dear Legislator Burke: 

Animal Abuse law 

After reviewing and discussing the proposed Animal Abuse Registry law, the Erie County Sheriffs Office has come 
to the conclusion that the office is capable of maintaining a web based data source for individuals convicted of 
animal abuse stipulated in your prosed law. 

Working with the District Attorney's office and the Department of Information and Support Service, it is possible 
to develop and update the registry on a regular basis. 

Thank you for contacting the Sheriff's Office and requesting our input into the proposed local law. If you need 
anything else please contact me at your convenience. 

Regards, 

Scott Zylka 
Executive Assistant to the Sheriff 
Erie County Sheriff's Office 
10 Delaware Ave. 
Buffalo, NY 14202 
Scott.zylka@erie.gov 
Office 716.858.7630 
Cell 716.857.1427 
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